
 

 
 

ANNOUNCES THE FOLLOWING VACANCY FOR THE 2024/25 SEASON  

 
Principal Trombone (Part Contract) 

 
 
National Auditions      will be held on Monday, November 18, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.                        
                                       at the Victoria Conservatory of Music, Alix Goolden Hall 
 
Compensation             2024/25  $180.76 per service  
                             200 services minimum guarantee. 
                                          206 services for 2023/24 season 
     (36 week season including a two week summer season) 
       8% MPFC Pension 
 

Deadline for applications Monday, November 4, 2024 
 
Interested Musicians, Please send a one-page resume to: 
  Eric Gallipo, Orchestra Manager 
  The Victoria Symphony 
  620 View St. Suite 610 
  Victoria BC   V8W 1J6       
 
Email: production@victoriasymphony.ca with Principal Trombone Audition in the subject line   
 
The Musicians of the Victoria Symphony are Canadian members of the American Federation of 
musicians.  
 
National Auditions will be open only to Canadian Citizens, Permanent Residents, and applicants who 
have the proper authorization from Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada and/or 
Employment and Social Development Canada to work for the Victoria Symphony. 
 
The audition committee reserves the right to dismiss, at any time during the audition procedure, any 
candidate who does not meet the required standards of the Victoria Symphony. 
 
Excepts and instrument list can be found at 
  
https://victoriasymphony.ca/about-us/the-orchestra/orchestral-auditions/ 
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